
 
       BAND INFORMATION 

 
 

August 18, 2020 
 
 
Dear Band Parents, 
 
The following is information that you will need to know about this year's band program. 
 
There will be two bands at the Middle School along with the jazz band:  one consisting of sixth 
through eighth graders and one just for fifth graders.  Fourth graders that are interested in beginning 
band will receive information from Mr. Anderson after school begins.  Mr. Anderson will be directing 
all of our band students. 
 
The fee for band will be $50.00 per year for each student participating in the program. Payments will 
need to be made on or before the dates listed below to insure that your child/ren can continue 
participation in the band program.  You may pay the whole fee in the fall or you may choose the 
optional payment plan listed below: 
 

Payment Due   ​Each Student  
 

October 15      $25.00 
January 15      ​$25.00 
Total Due      $50.00 

 
Reeds, lesson books and other supplies can be purchased through the school.  Cost for these items 
and your band fee will be listed on the same statement that you receive for lunch and tuition.  Please 
make your checks payable to Mary of Lourdes School. 
 
There is also an instrumental repair service available.  An instrumental repairman will be stopping at 
the school once a week to pick up or return instruments.  This is a service available for your 
convenience.  If you wish to take your instrument for repair to another store, that's fine too. Billing for 
the repairs does not go through the school and needs to be sent to the music store. 
 
Our 4th grade beginning band information night is scheduled for Tuesday, September 22 at 7:00pm in 
the elementary cafeteria. Eckroth Music will be present to help parents with instrument rentals & 
purchases.  
 
If you have any questions, please call Mr. Anderson at 360-6392 or either school at 632-6742 
(MOLMS) or 632-5408 (MOLES). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jodi Vanderheiden, Principal 
Mary of Lourdes School 


